
2nd Peppol Authority Workshop between MEDC and DAJ in Kuala Lumpur

On 27th February 2024, Mr. Hiroyuki Kato, a leader of Japan Peppol Authority, joins the 2nd Peppol Authority 

Workshop between MEDC and DAJ in Kuala Lumpur to update the situation of Peppol e-invoice adoption in each 

jurisdiction. 

 Japan shows some good “use cases” of Peppol e-invoice 

for “B2B”, “B2G” and “cross border” transactions. 

Especially, “cross border” case demonstrates the 

interoperability between JP PINT and MY PINT.

Active discussion between PAs

 During the workshop, Malaysia (MDEC) updates the 

situation of their initiative of Peppol e-invoice adoption.  

 In Malaysia, in principle, tax reporting and e-invoice will 

be mandated from 1st August 2024 onward, it is confirmed 

that any necessary preparation is progressing steadily.         

Attendance of Datuk Ts Fadzli Abdul Wahit (center), 
Head/Senior VP, MDEC 
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On site visit to Ricoh Malaysia 

Thanks to kind arrangements of Ricoh Malaysia, on 26th February 2024, Mr. Hiroyuki Kato, a leader of Japan 

Peppol Authority, has a great opportunity to visit the office of Ricoh Malaysia. 

 Ricoh is a Japanese “technology Innovation” leader that provides 

a digital transformation service. In addition, the Ricoh Malaysia 

highly contributes to the acceleration of “DX” in Malaysia.        

 Ricoh Malaysia is ready to provide  “real” digital services that supports Peppol e-invoicing and digital 

transformation, which ensures the businesses to accelerate “DX” in their business processes. In addition, the 

service also supports “Malaysian Tax reporting scheme”, which also contributes to increase the tax compliance 

of the businesses. 

Presentation by Mr. Steven Burger, 
Vice President/General Manager, Ricoh Company Limited

Welcomed warmly by Ms. Alice Lee (left side of Mr. Kato), 
Managing Director, Ricoh Malaysia
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